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Comments: This project is out of alignment with the character and charm of Holland Lake as one of the primary
entrances to the Bob Marshall Wilderness. The significant increase in number of buildings and accommodations
this plan is calling for will bring greater user conflicts between the public and the Lodge ownership and guests in
an area the receives a great deal of public recreation on public lands adjacent to the lodge. What a shame this
would be if allowed to proceed; scaring the scenic shoreline of Holland Lake and forever blemishing the
unspoiled views of the Swan and Mission mountain ranges from anywhere along the southern shore of the lake.
This project is not good for western Montanans or anyone looking to recreate on public lands around the lake.



